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We are at the end of a busy half term; if you are short of inspiration, check out our enrichment activities on 
class page (extended Home learning tasks) adapted for your child’s age group to get them learning new life 
skills. In the weeks after half term, we are offering you a parent consultation. This is an opportunity to discuss 
your child’s learning with their teacher. Please book through MCAS app (support here).  Our Parent/Carer 
Survey is now open. Your feedback is extremely important to us. The survey is open for half term, after which 
we will analyse your responses to identify what we can learn and feedback to you.  
 
Thank you all for your support in raising money for Home-Start - a local charity offering support to  
families. It is not too late to make a suggested donation of £1 each child  
.   
 

Football News 
Our football team travelled to Whittlesford to take on William Westley Primary School on their village green. 
After a bit of a shaky first half, which ended 0-0, we found our feet and started playing some excellent football, 
ultimately leaving victorious with a 2-0 victory. Captain Maisie scored with an exceptional top-corner finish 
whilst Samuel showed grit and determination in a goalmouth scramble to battle it out for a well-taken second. 
In the dying seconds of the game, our heroic goalkeeper Ashton saved a penalty, having commanded his box 
brilliantly throughout the duration of the match. Haiden enjoyed a brilliant debut and demonstrated his 
flexibility as both a defender and a winger.  

 
  



World Book Day 
On Thursday 2nd March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. On the day, your 
child can collect their World Book Day voucher and listen to stories shared by staff. We are 
holding a book swap to promote children’s love of books and reading as part of our 
celebrations of this important day. Best of all as the children will be swapping books they 
have already read - it’s free! 
  
You can start to bring in books for the Book Swap from Monday 27th February. There will be a 

box in each classroom for you to put them in. Children will be able to swap up to five books during their 
session. If you have any extra books you would like to donate that would be amazing.  
  
If we have any leftover books at the end of the day, we will hold a book sale. The books will cost 20p each and 
the money raised will go to the Readathon charity.  This year therefore, we will NOT be dressing up. 
 

Important Announcements 

 
  

Lincoln N Jamie T Henry P Felix L Lilly D Toby S 
Maisie M McKenzie B Valeriia N Declan P Elliot S Evie M 

Victoria-Grace A Arthor GP Aubrey H Olivia H Koray M Ethan B 
 Polina A Ellie B Maia K-B  Jack S 

 

 
 

 
From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

 

Upcoming Events 

13th  to 17th  February  HALF TERM 

Thursday 23rd  February 
Parent Consultation Meetings 

Tuesday 28th  February 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day Book Sale 

Monday 13th March Science Week 

  



 


